
Arrival 

Our primary goal is to create a safe area for students to be dropped off in the morning.  In order 

to do this, we like to separate cars and buses.  Buses will continue to drop students off in the 

front of the building.  Cars will utilize the lower blacktop area as a drop-off zone.  In order to 

facilitate the flow of traffic, there should not be any cars parked in the horseshoe area. Please 

refer to the guidelines listed below: 

• Please enter school grounds via Cherry Lane. 

• Cars will follow the one-way traffic pattern that will be created. 

• There will be a drop-off zone created.  Students will be able to safely exit the passenger 

side and move towards the stairs.  This will facilitate a DROP-AND-GO system. 

• Cars should continue to follow the traffic pattern to exit school grounds at the traffic 

light. 

• Students will enter the building through Door #2.  Breakfast is available in the cafeteria 

using a Grab-and-Go system.  Students will proceed to their classroom.  

 

 

DISMISSAL 

We will again utilize the lower lot for cars and the upper lot for buses.  In order to facilitate the 

flow of traffic, there should not be any cars parked in the horseshoe area.  The guidelines are 

listed below: 

• Students will be dismissed through the door #1  located on the side of the building near 

the lower parking lot.   

• Students will stop at the top of the stairs.   

• Parents/Guardians are requested to stay at the bottom of the stairs.   

• Students will be permitted down the stairs when staff has a visual contact with the 

parent/guardian.  

• Please do not park in the yellow No-Parking area. 

• Please follow the arrows.  For safety reasons, there is a one-way traffic pattern that 

must be followed. 

 

Please remember to use caution when driving through the parking lot for the safety of all the 

children. 


